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NEWS RELEASE

NEWS RELEASE: FATALITY ACCIDENT

FORT WORTH, Texas- On Friday, May 31, 2024, at 12:24 a.m., North Division officers were
dispatched to a major accident at 3001 Eagle Parkway. Upon arrival, officers discovered a
collision involving a truck and a semi-truck. Tragically, two male individuals were pronounced
deceased at the scene.

The driver of the semi-truck was transported to a local hospital as a precautionary measure. The
Fort Worth Police Traffic Investigation Unit (TIU) detectives have been assigned to conduct a
thorough investigation into the circumstances surrounding the accident.

Additionally, the Tarrant County Medical Examiner's Office will determine the manner and cause
of death. The identities of the two victims will be released once next-of-kin notifications have
been made.
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